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LECITOS
WWK"?I!_R DISTRICT

Water and Wastewater Specialists since 1955

201 Vallecitos de Oro » San Marcos, California » 92069-1453 Telephone (760) 744-0460

March 10, 2021

Scott Chadwick, City Manager
City of Carlsbad

1200 Carlsbad Village Drive
Carlsbad, CA 92008

RE: Vallecitos Water District 2020 Urban Water Management Plan Update

Dear Mr. Chadwick:

This letter is to notify your agency that the Vallecitos Water District (VWD) is reviewing
and considering amendments to its Urban Water Management Plan (UWMP). This plan
is updated every 5 years as required pursuant to California State Water Code Section
10610-10610.4, and addresses water supply reliability and management by VWD for at
least the next twenty (20) years. VWD will be adopting the Water Shortage Contingency
Plan as part of the 2020 UWMP process.

VWD will distribute a copy of its draft 2020 UWMP update to the cities, county,
neighboring water agencies within its service area for public review at least two weeks
prior to holding a tentatively scheduled public hearing on June 2, 2021 at the VWD
administrative headquarters or virtually if in person meetings have not resumed.
Meetings are held at 5:00 p.m. VWD must submit the adopted UWMP to the California
Department of Water Resources by July 1, 2021.

VWD’s draft 2020 UWMP update is currently under development and public input is
welcomed during the preparation process and at the public hearing. Once the draft 2020
UWMP update has been released, it will be made available online at www.vwd.org. For
questions or other inquiries, please contact me at (760) 744-0460 or jgumpel@vwd.org.

James H. Gumpel, P.E.
District Engineer
VALLECITOS WATER DISTRICT

FAX numbers by Department: Administration (760) 744-2738; Engineering (760) 744-3507; Finance (760) 744-5989;
Meadowlark Water Reclamation Facility (760) 744-2435; Operations/Maintenance (760) 744-5246
e-mail: vwd@vwd.org  http://www.vwd.org



VALLECITOS
‘}y WATER DISTRICT

Water and Wastewater Specialists since 1955

201 Vallecitos de Oro ¢ San Marcos, California ¢ 92069-1453 Telephone (760) 744-0460

March 10, 2021

County of San Diego

Department of Planning and Development Services
5510 Overland Avenue

San Diego, CA 92123

RE: Vallecitos Water District 2020 Urban Water Management Plan Update
Dear Sirs:

This letter is to notify your agency that the Vallecitos Water District (VWD) is reviewing
and considering amendments to its Urban Water Management Plan (UWMP). This plan
is updated every 5 years as required pursuant to California State Water Code Section
10610-10610.4, and addresses water supply reliability and management by VWD for at
least the next twenty (20) years. VWD will be adopting the Water Shortage Contingency
Plan as part of the 2020 UWMP process.

VWD will distribute a copy of its draft 2020 UWMP update to the cities, county,
neighboring water agencies within its service area for public review at least two weeks
prior to holding a tentatively scheduled public hearing on June 2, 2021 at the VWD
administrative headquarters or virtually if in person meetings have not resumed.
Meetings are held at 5:00 p.m. VWD must submit the adopted UWMP to the California
Department of Water Resources by July 1, 2021.

VWD’s draft 2020 UWMP update is currently under development and public input is
welcomed during the preparation process and at the public hearing. Once the draft 2020
UWMP update has been released, it will be made available online at www.vwd.org. For
questions or other inquiries, please contact me at (760) 744-0460 or jgumpel@vwd.org.

Sincerely,

James H. Gumpel, P.E.
District Engineer
VALLECITOS WATER DISTRICT

FAX numbers by Department: Administration (760) 744-2738; Engineering (760) 744-3507; Finance (760) 744-5989;
Meadowlark Water Reclamation Facility (760) 744-2435; Operations/Maintenance (760) 744-5246
e-mail: vwd@vwd.org  hitp://www.vwd.org
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Water and Wastewater Specialists since 1955

201 Vallecitos de Oro » San Marcos, California » 92069-1453 Telephone (760) 744-0460

March 10, 2021

Jeffrey R. Epp, City Manager
City of Escondido

201 North Broadway
Escondido, CA 92025

RE: Vallecitos Water District 2020 Urban Water Management Plan Update

Dear Mr. Epp:

This letter is to notify your agency that the Vallecitos Water District (VWD) is reviewing
and considering amendments to its Urban Water Management Plan (UWMP). This plan
is updated every 5 years as required pursuant to California State Water Code Section
10610-10610.4, and addresses water supply reliability and management by VWD for at
least the next twenty (20) years. VWD will be adopting the Water Shortage Contingency
Plan as part of the 2020 UWMP process.

VWD will distribute a copy of its draft 2020 UWMP update to the cities, county,
neighboring water agencies within its service area for public review at least two weeks
prior to holding a tentatively scheduled public hearing on June 2, 2021 at the VWD
administrative headquarters or virtually if in person meetings have not resumed.
Meetings are held at 5:00 p.m. VWD must submit the adopted UWMP to the California
Department of Water Resources by July 1, 2021.

VWD’s draft 2020 UWMP update is currently under development and public input is
welcomed during the preparation process and at the public hearing. Once the draft 2020
UWMP update has been released, it will be made available online at www.vwd.org. For
questions or other inquiries, please contact me at (760) 744-0460 or jgumpel@vwd.org.

Sincerely,

ames H. Gumpel,.P.E.
District Engineer
VALLECITOS WATER DISTRICT

FAX numbers by Department: Administration (760) 744-2738; Engineering (760) 744-3507; Finance (760) 744-5989;
Meadowlark Water Reclamation Facility (760) 744-2435; Operations/Maintenance (760) 744-5246
e-mail: vwd@vwd.org hitp://www.vwd.org
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Water and Wastewater Specialists since 1955

201 Vallecitos de Oro = San Marcos, California ¢ 92069-1453 Telephone (760) 744-0460

March 10, 2021

Jack Bebee, General Manager
Fallbrook Public Utilities District
PO Box 2290

Fallbrook, CA 92088-2290

RE: Vallecitos Water District 2020 Urban Water Management Plan Update

Dear Mr. Bebee:

This letter is to notify your agency that the Vallecitos Water District (VWD) is reviewing
and considering amendments to its Urban Water Management Plan (UWMP). This plan
is updated every 5 years as required pursuant to California State Water Code Section
10610-10610.4, and addresses water supply reliability and management by VWD for at
least the next twenty (20) years. VWD will be adopting the Water Shortage Contingency
Plan as part of the 2020 UWMP process.

VWD will distribute a copy of its draft 2020 UWMP update to the cities, county,
neighboring water agencies within its service area for public review at least two weeks
prior to holding a tentatively scheduled public hearing on June 2, 2021 at the VWD
administrative headquarters or virtually if in person meetings have not resumed.
Meetings are held at 5:00 p.m. VWD must submit the adopted UWMP to the California
Department of Water Resources by July 1, 2021.

VWD’s draft 2020 UWMP update is currently under development and public input is
welcomed during the preparation process and at the public hearing. Once the draft 2020
UWMP update has been released, it will be made available online at www.vwd.org. For
questions or other inquiries, please contact me at (760) 744-0460 or jgumpel@vwd.org.

Sincerely,

James H. Gumpel, P.E.
District Engineer
VALLECITOS WATER DISTRICT

FAX numbers by Department: Administration (760) 744-2738; Engineering (760) 744-3507; Finance (760) 744-5989;
Meadowlark Water Reclamation Facility (760) 744-2435; Operations/Maintenance (760) 744-5246
e-mail: vwd@vwd.org  http://iwww.vwd.org
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201 Vallecitos de Oro ® San Marcos, California » 92069-1453 Telephone (760) 744-0460

March 10, 2021

Deanna Lorson, City Manager
City of Oceanside

300 North Coast Highway
Oceanside, CA 92054

RE: Vallecitos Water District 2020 Urban Water Management Plan Update
Dear Ms. Lorson:

This letter is to notify your agency that the Vallecitos Water District (VWD) is reviewing
and considering amendments to its Urban Water Management Plan (UWMP). This plan
is updated every 5 years as required pursuant to California State Water Code Section
10610-10610.4, and addresses water supply reliability and management by VWD for at
least the next twenty (20) years. VWD will be adopting the Water Shortage Contingency
Plan as part of the 2020 UWMP process.

VWD will distribute a copy of its draft 2020 UWMP update to the cities, county,
neighboring water agencies within its service area for public review at least two weeks
prior to holding a tentatively scheduled public hearing on June 2, 2021 at the VWD
administrative headquarters or virtually if in person meetings have not resumed.
Meetings are held at 5:00 p.m. VWD must submit the adopted UWMP to the California
Department of Water Resources by July 1, 2021.

VWD’s draft 2020 UWMP update is currently under development and public input is
welcomed during the preparation process and at the public hearing. Once the draft 2020
UWMP update has been released, it will be made available online at www.vwd.org. For
questions or other inquiries, please contact me at (760) 744-0460 or jgumpel@vwd.org.

Sincerely,

James H. Gumpel, P.E.
District Engineer
VALLECITOS WATER DISTRICT

FAX numbers by Department: Administration (760) 744-2738; Engineering (760) 744-3507; Finance (760) 744-5989;
Meadowlark Water Reclamation Facility (760) 744-2435; Operations/Maintenance (760) 744-5246
e-mail: vwd@vwd.org http://www.vwd.org



VI VALLECITOS
WATER DISTRICT

Water and Wastewater Specialists since 1955

201 Vallecitos de Oro ® San Marcos, California ¢ 92069-1453 Telephone (760) 744-0460

March 10, 2021

Kimberly Thorner, General Manager
Olivenhain Municipal Water District
1966 Olivenhain Road

Encinitas, CA 92024

RE: Vallecitos Water District 2020 Urban Water Management Plan Update

Dear Ms. Thorner:

This letter is to notify your agency that the Vallecitos Water District (VWD) is reviewing
and considering amendments to its Urban Water Management Plan (UWMP). This plan
is updated every 5 years as required pursuant to California State Water Code Section
10610-10610.4, and addresses water supply reliability and management by VWD for at
least the next twenty (20) years. VWD will be adopting the Water Shortage Contingency
Plan as part of the 2020 UWMP process.

VWD will distribute a copy of its draft 2020 UWMP update to the cities, county,
neighboring water agencies within its service area for public review at least two weeks
prior to holding a tentatively scheduled public hearing on June 2, 2021 at the VWD
administrative headquarters or virtually if in person meetings have not resumed.
Meetings are held at 5:00 p.m. VWD must submit the adopted UWMP to the California
Department of Water Resources by July 1, 2021,

VWD’s draft 2020 UWMP update is currently under development and public input is
welcomed during the preparation process and at the public hearing. Once the draft 2020
UWMP update has been released, it will be made available online at www.vwd.org. For
questions or other inquiries, please contact me at (760) 744-0460 or jgumpel@vwd.org.

Sincerely, \M

James H. Gumpel, P.E.
District Engineer
VALLECITOS WATER DISTRICT

FAX numbers by Department: Administration (760) 744-2738; Engineering (760) 744-3507; Finance (760) 744-5989;
Meadowlark Water Reclamation Facility (760) 744-2435; Operations/Maintenance (760) 744-5246
e-mail: vwd@vwd.org hitp://www.vwd.org



VALLECITOS
v//WATER DISTRICT

Water and Wastewater Specialists since 1955

201 Vallecitos de Oro » San Marcos, California e 92069-1453 Telephone (760) 744-0460

March 10, 2021

Tom Kennedy, General Manager
Rainbow Water District

3707 Old Highway 395
Fallbrook, CA 92028

RE: Vallecitos Water District 2020 Urban Water Management Plan Update
Dear Mr. Kennedy:

This letter is to notify your agency that the Vallecitos Water District (VWD) is reviewing
and considering amendments to its Urban Water Management Plan (UWMP). This plan
is updated every 5 years as required pursuant to California State Water Code Section
10610-10610.4, and addresses water supply reliability and management by VWD for at
least the next twenty (20) years. VWD will be adopting the Water Shortage Contingency
Plan as part of the 2020 UWMP process.

VWD will distribute a copy of its draft 2020 UWMP update to the cities, county,
neighboring water agencies within its service area for public review at least two weeks
prior to holding a tentatively scheduled public hearing on June 2, 2021 at the VWD
administrative headquarters or virtually if in person meetings have not resumed.
Meetings are held at 5:00 p.m. VWD must submit the adopted UWMP to the California
Department of Water Resources by July 1, 2021.

VWD’s draft 2020 UWMP update is currently under development and public input is
welcomed during the preparation process and at the public hearing. Once the draft 2020
UWMP update has been released, it will be made available online at www.vwd.org. For
questions or other inquiries, please contact me at (760) 744-0460 or jgumpel@vwd.org.

Sincerely,

James H. Gumpel, P.E.
District Engineer
VALLECITOS WATER DISTRICT

FAX numbers by Department: Administration (760) 744-2738; Engineering (760) 744-3507; Finance (760) 744-5989;
Meadowlark Water Reclamation Facility (760) 744-2435; Operations/Maintenance (760) 744-5246
e-mail: vwd@vwd.org  http://www.vwd.org
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Water and Wastewater Specialists since 1955

201 Vallecitos de Oro » San Marcos, California » 92069-1453 Telephone (760) 744-0460

March 10, 2021

Clint R. Baze, General Manager
Rincon del Diablo Water District
1920 North Iris Lane

Escondido, CA 92026

RE: Vallecitos Water District 2020 Urban Water Management Plan Update
Dear Mr. Baze:

This letter is to notify your agency that the Vallecitos Water District (VWD) is reviewing
and considering amendments to its Urban Water Management Plan (UWMP). This plan
is updated every 5 years as required pursuant to California State Water Code Section
10610-10610.4, and addresses water supply reliability and management by VWD for at
least the next twenty (20) years. VWD will be adopting the Water Shortage Contingency
Plan as part of the 2020 UWMP process.

VWD will distribute a copy of its draft 2020 UWMP update to the cities, county,
neighboring water agencies within its service area for public review at least two weeks
prior to holding a tentatively scheduled public hearing on June 2, 2021 at the VWD
administrative headquarters or virtually if in person meetings have not resumed.
Meetings are held at 5:00 p.m. VWD must submit the adopted UWMP to the California
Department of Water Resources by July 1, 2021.

VWD’s draft 2020 UWMP update is currently under development and public input is
welcomed during the preparation process and at the public hearing. Once the draft 2020
UWMP update has been released, it will be made available online at www.vwd.org. For
questions or other inquiries, please contact me at (760) 744-0460 or jgumpel@vwd.org.

Sincerely, M

James H. Gumpel, P.E.
District Engineer
VALLECITOS WATER DISTRICT

FAX numbers by Department: Administration (760) 744-2738; Engineering (760) 744-3507; Finance (760) 744-5989;
Meadowlark Water Reclamation Facility (760) 744-2435; Operations/Maintenance (760) 744-5246
e-mail: vwd@vwd.org  http://www.vwd.org



"{ VALLECITOS
WATER DISTRICT

Water and Wastewater Specialists since 1955

201 Vallecitos de Oro » San Marcos, California ¢ 92069-1453 Telephone (760) 744-0460

March 10, 2021

Isam Hireish, Interim General Manager
San Dieguito Water District

160 Calle Magdalena

Encinitas, CA 92024

RE: Vallecitos Water District 2020 Urban Water Management Plan Update

Dear Mr. Hireish:

This letter is to notify your agency that the Vallecitos Water District (VWD) is reviewing
and considering amendments to its Urban Water Management Plan (UWMP). This plan
is updated every 5 years as required pursuant to California State Water Code Section
10610-10610.4, and addresses water supply reliability and management by VWD for at
least the next twenty (20) years. VWD will be adopting the Water Shortage Contingency
Plan as part of the 2020 UWMP process.

VWD will distribute a copy of its draft 2020 UWMP update to the cities, county,
neighboring water agencies within its service area for public review at least two weeks
prior to holding a tentatively scheduled public hearing on June 2, 2021 at the VWD
administrative headquarters or virtually if in person meetings have not resumed.
Meetings are held at 5:00 p.m. VWD must submit the adopted UWMP to the California
Department of Water Resources by July 1, 2021.

VWD’s draft 2020 UWMP update is currently under development and public input is
welcomed during the preparation process and at the public hearing. Once the draft 2020
UWMP update has been released, it will be made available online at www.vwd.org. For
questions or other inquiries, please contact me at (760) 744-0460 or jgumpel@vwd.org.

Sincerely,

A

James H. Gumpel, P.E.
District Engineer
VALLECITOS WATER DISTRICT

FAX numbers by Department: Administration (760) 744-2738; Engineering (760) 744-3507; Finance (760) 744-5989;
Meadowlark Water Reclamation Facility (760) 744-2435; Operations/Maintenance (760) 744-5246
e-mail: vwd@vwd.org  hitp://www.vwd.org



‘/ VALLECITOS
WATER DISTRICT

Water and Wastewater Specialists since 1955

201 Vallecitos de Oro ® San Marcos, California ¢ 92069-1453 Telephone (760) 744-0460

March 10, 2021

Jack Griffin, City Manager
City of San Marcos

1 Civic Center Drive

San Marcos, CA 92069

RE: Vallecitos Water District 2020 Urban Water Management Plan Update

Dear Mr. Griffin:

This letter is to notify your agency that the Vallecitos Water District (VWD) is reviewing
and considering amendments to its Urban Water Management Plan (UWMP). This plan
is updated every 5 years as required pursuant to California State Water Code Section
10610-10610.4, and addresses water supply reliability and management by VWD for at
least the next twenty (20) years. VWD will be adopting the Water Shortage Contingency
Plan as part of the 2020 UWMP process.

VWD will distribute a copy of its draft 2020 UWMP update to the cities, county,
neighboring water agencies within its service area for public review at least two weeks
prior to holding a tentatively scheduled public hearing on June 2, 2021 at the VWD
administrative headquarters or virtually if in person meetings have not resumed.
Meetings are held at 5:00 p.m. VWD must submit the adopted UWMP to the California
Department of Water Resources by July 1, 2021.

VWD’s draft 2020 UWMP update is currently under development and public input is
welcomed during the preparation process and at the public hearing. Once the draft 2020
UWMP update has been released, it will be made available online at www.vwd.org. For
questions or other inquiries, please contact me at (760) 744-0460 or jgumpel@vwd.org.

Sincerely,

= 2

James H. Gumpel, P.E.
District Engineer
VALLECITOS WATER DISTRICT

FAX numbers by Department: Administration (760) 744-2738; Engineering (760) 744-3507; Finance (760) 744-5989;
Meadowlark Water Reclamation Facility (760) 744-2435; Operations/Maintenance (760) 744-5246
e-mail: vwd@vwd.org  hitp://www.vwd.org



VALLECITOS
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Water and Wastewater Specialists since 1955

201 Vallecitos de Oro » San Marcos, California ® 92069-1453 Telephone (760) 744-0460

March 10, 2021

Albert C. Lau, General Manager
Santa Fe Irrigation District

5920 Linea Del Cielo

Rancho Santa Fe, CA 92067

RE: Vallecitos Water District 2020 Urban Water Management Plan Update
Dear Mr. Lau:

This letter is to notify your agency that the Vallecitos Water District (VWD) is reviewing
and considering amendments to its Urban Water Management Plan (UWMP). This plan
is updated every 5 years as required pursuant to California State Water Code Section
10610-10610.4, and addresses water supply reliability and management by VWD for at
least the next twenty (20) years. VWD will be adopting the Water Shortage Contingency
Plan as part of the 2020 UWMP process.

VWD will distribute a copy of its draft 2020 UWMP update to the cities, county,
neighboring water agencies within its service area for public review at least two weeks
prior to holding a tentatively scheduled public hearing on June 2, 2021 at the VWD
administrative headquarters or virtually if in person meetings have not resumed.
Meetings are held at 5:00 p.m. VWD must submit the adopted UWMP to the California
Department of Water Resources by July 1, 2021.

VWD’s draft 2020 UWMP update is currently under development and public input is
welcomed during the preparation process and at the public hearing. Once the draft 2020
UWMP update has been released, it will be made available online at www.vwd.org. For
questions or other inquiries, please contact me at (760) 744-0460 or jgumpel@vwd.org.

Sincerely,

e

James H. Gumpel, P.E.
District Engineer
VALLECITOS WATER DISTRICT

FAX numbers by Department: Administration (760) 744-2738; Engineering (760) 744-3507; Finance (760) 744-5989;
Meadowlark Water Reclamation Facility (760) 744-2435; Operations/Maintenance (760) 744-5246
e-mail: vwd@vwd.org  hitp://www.vwd.org
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201 Vallecitos de Oro » San Marcos, California » 92069-1453 Telephone (760) 744-0460

March 10, 2021

Gary Arant, General Manager

Valley Center Municipal Water District
29300 Valley Center Road

Valley Center, CA 92082

RE: Vallecitos Water District 2020 Urban Water Management Plan Update

Dear Mr. Arant:

This letter is to notify your agency that the Vallecitos Water District (VWD) is reviewing
and considering amendments to its Urban Water Management Plan (UWMP). This plan
is updated every 5 years as required pursuant to California State Water Code Section
10610-10610.4, and addresses water supply reliability and management by VWD for at
least the next twenty (20) years. VWD will be adopting the Water Shortage Contingency
Plan as part of the 2020 UWMP process.

VWD will distribute a copy of its draft 2020 UWMP update to the cities, county,
neighboring water agencies within its service area for public review at least two weeks
prior to holding a tentatively scheduled public hearing on June 2, 2021 at the VWD
administrative headquarters or virtually if in person meetings have not resumed.
Meetings are held at 5:00 p.m. VWD must submit the adopted UWMP to the California
Department of Water Resources by July 1, 2021.

VWD’s draft 2020 UWMP update is currently under development and public input is
welcomed during the preparation process and at the public hearing. Once the draft 2020
UWMP update has been released, it will be made available online at www.vwd.org. For
questions or other inquiries, please contact me at (760) 744-0460 or jgumpel@vwd.org.

Sincerely,

o _az

James H. Gumpel, P.E.
District Engineer
VALLECITOS WATER DISTRICT

FAX numbers by Department: Administration (760) 744-2738; Engineering (760) 744-3507; Finance (760) 744-5989;
Meadowlark Water Reclamation Facility (760) 744-2435; Operations/Maintenance (760) 744-5246
e-mail: vwd@vwd.org  http://www.vwd.org



VALLECITOS
YJ{ WATER DISTRICT
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201 Vallecitos de Oro » San Marcos, California ¢ 92069-1453 Telephone (760) 744-0460

March 10, 2021

Brett Hodgkiss, General Manager
Vista Irrigation District

1391 Engineer Street

Vista, CA 92081-8840

RE: Vallecitos Water District 2020 Urban Water Management Plan Update
Dear Mr. Hodgkiss:

This letter is to notify your agency that the Vallecitos Water District (VWD) is reviewing
and considering amendments to its Urban Water Management Plan (UWMP). This plan
is updated every 5 years as required pursuant to California State Water Code Section
10610-10610.4, and addresses water supply reliability and management by VWD for at
least the next twenty (20) years. VWD will be adopting the Water Shortage Contingency
Plan as part of the 2020 UWMP process.

VWD will distribute a copy of its draft 2020 UWMP update to the cities, county,
neighboring water agencies within its service area for public review at least two weeks
prior to holding a tentatively scheduled public hearing on June 2, 2021 at the VWD
administrative headquarters or virtually if in person meetings have not resumed.
Meetings are held at 5:00 p.m. VWD must submit the adopted UWMP to the California
Department of Water Resources by July 1, 2021.

VWD’s draft 2020 UWMP update is currently under development and public input is
welcomed during the preparation process and at the public hearing. Once the draft 2020
UWMP update has been released, it will be made available online at www.vwd.org. For
questions or other inquiries, please contact me at (760) 744-0460 or jgumpel@vwd.org.

Sincerely,

%/%/

James H. Gumpel, P.E.
District Engineer
VALLECITOS WATER DISTRICT

FAX numbers by Department: Administration (760) 744-2738; Engineering (760) 744-3507; Finance (760) 744-5989;
Meadowlark Water Reclamation Facility (760) 744-2435; Operations/Maintenance (760) 744-5246
e-mail: vwd@vwd.org  hitp://www.vwd.org
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201 Vallecitos de Oro * San Marcos, California « 92069-1453 Telephone (760) 744-0460

March 10, 2021

Patrick Johnson, City Manager
City of Vista

200 Civic Center Drive

Vista, CA 92084

RE: Vallecitos Water District 2020 Urban Water Management Plan Update
Dear Mr. Johnson:

This letter is to notify your agency that the Vallecitos Water District (VWD) is reviewing
and considering amendments to its Urban Water Management Plan (UWMP). This plan
is updated every 5 years as required pursuant to California State Water Code Section
10610-10610.4, and addresses water supply reliability and management by VWD for at
least the next twenty (20) years. VWD will be adopting the Water Shortage Contingency
Plan as part of the 2020 UWMP process.

VWD will distribute a copy of its draft 2020 UWMP update to the cities, county,
neighboring water agencies within its service area for public review at least two weeks
prior to holding a tentatively scheduled public hearing on June 2, 2021 at the VWD
administrative headquarters or virtually if in person meetings have not resumed.
Meetings are held at 5:00 p.m. VWD must submit the adopted UWMP to the California
Department of Water Resources by July 1, 2021.

VWD’s draft 2020 UWMP update is currently under development and public input is
welcomed during the preparation process and at the public hearing. Once the draft 2020
UWMP update has been released, it will be made available online at www.vwd.org. For
questions or other inquiries, please contact me at (760) 744-0460 or jgumpel@vwd.org.

Sincerely,

2

James H. Gumpel, P.E.
District Engineer
VALLECITOS WATER DISTRICT

FAX numbers by Department: Administration (760) 744-2738; ‘Engineering (760) 744-3507; Finance (760) 744-5989;
Meadowlark Water Reclamation Facility (760) 744-2435; Operations/Maintenance (760) 744-5246
e-mail: vwd@vwd.org  hitp://www.vwd.org



